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Comments: I am opposed to the POWDR resort expansion plan. The Swan Valley and more specifically Holland

Lake Do Not Need an extra large resort on their shoreline or in the area. I was lucky to be someone who grew up

going to Holland Lake (I learned how to waterski at a very young age at my extended families cabin), and was

lucky to have a family cabin on Lake Inez. This pristine beautiful country should be left to simplicity by not brining

in overpriced resorts and overpriced accommodations that the people and the area don't need. Thank you.


